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July 13, 2017 
 
Notice to Residents, 
 
The Town of Sanbornton will be doing road construction on Lower Bay Road 
starting July 31weather permitting.  The area where the construction will be 
located will be- starting from the intersection of Lower Bay, Leavitt and 
Warrens Barn Roads to the end of the pavement on Lower Bay just beyond 
Black Brook Road.  The project will consist of installing underdrain on the 
edge of the roadway, cross culverts, reclaiming existing pavement, adding 
base gravel, fine grading, installing erosion stone swales in the ditchline, and 
repaving.  A shim and overlay will be done on one section of the road that 
remains in good shape.  There will flaggers directing traffic where the 
construction is taking place.  Please use caution during the duration of this 
project. Thank you and your patience during construction would be 
appreciated.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brian M. Bordeau 
286-8252 
Director, Dept. Of Public Works 
Town of Sanbornton 


